
A  Note  Of  Clarification

Because a few have brought comment concerning the way we choose to  date  our
published blogs, we offer the following explanation …

We write blogs  well before  we post them on this ARCHIVED blog site.  We send the
articles – a  pre-Internet posting  action – to our friends and supporters who have asked 
to receive our snail-mail (hard copy) letters [letters which do  NOT  go out on the
Internet].  In fact, sometimes these very friends and supporters help us with final edits  
on what we later decide to post on the Internet.  Thank You, gracious Lord Jesus, for   
our ministry team!  We take the approach above for multiple God-honoring reasons.

So, IF you see an article which has, for example, a 2023 copyright date on it, YET (you)
notice we post the  same article  as a 2024 submission on our blog pages, it’s because of
the dynamic above.  The articles (not cover letters) have been written (often) well 
BEFORE  we post them as  archived  blogs.

If you would like to get our  initial  releases on some of our materials – only some of
which are eventually posted on this  TruthFoundations.org  blog site – please ask to get  
on our Endurance Ministries’ mailing list.  We send these hard-copy, snail-mail letters
(you would need to give us your  snail-mail  mailing address if you wish to receive them)
out about 10 times, annually.  To help us with annual costs, please submit a $100 gift
toward our direct ministry efforts when asking to get on this off-line service.  Please
make your check out to “Endurance Ministries.”  P.O. Box 92098 ; Portland, OR  97292. 
Those who donate will receive our ministry box, especially intended for the pastor(s) of
the home church which new subscribers attend.


